
Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   905-624-4422

90
 -

 4

90
 -

 4

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

AuthenticAuthentic
Southern Italian CuisineSouthern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take OutLunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor GiuseppeChef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148416.214.5148
www.fusilli.cawww.fusilli.ca

•

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.
416-361-5713

David Chan & Jim Giontsis
Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning • Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom • Appraising • Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E. 416.366.0707  •  www.TurcoPersian.com

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto

Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588

Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilicaparish.com

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

"May the message of Christ, in all its fullness, continue to find

a home in you."

                                                                                                 Colossians 3:16

MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday  4:30 p.m.

Sunday   8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Mass available

At the Good Shepherd Centre 

412 Queen St. East

Tuesday to Friday 12:00 noon

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Saturday  3:45 to 4:15 p.m.

SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM,

CONFIRMATION,

FIRST COMMUNION,

MARRIAGE

Please contact the parish to begin the

process of preparation

MINISTRY TO THE SICK

Please call the parish office so that our

parishioners may receive communion

regularly.

OFFICE HOURS

Monday to Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Micheline Dutil, Principal

Phone: 416-393-5204

PARISH MINISTRIES

Sacramental Preparation

Breakfast Club

Children's Liturgy

Taize Prayer

Eucharistic Adoration

Choir

St. Vincent de Paul

Food Bank

312 Queen Street East
416-366-3666

Dr. Imelda Gunawan
Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

Mehdi Hassanianesfahani      Sylvia Amante           Jon Amante           Cliff Geroche

SPOT

EatEat
ShopShop

SpendSpend
and Enjoyand Enjoy

LOCALLOCAL
please 

support the
businesses

that support
your parish

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

WHITEHOUSE MEATS
ST. LAWRENCE MARKET

416-366-4465
whitehousemeats.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.
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       Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
Saturday, January 27th   4:30 p.m.          +Leona Glazier 
  
Sunday, January 28th    8:30 a.m.          Parishioners of St. Paul’s Basilica 
  
    11:00 a.m.        +Jose Faller  
    & for the petitions in our prayer box in The Chapel of Mercy 

THE SANCTUARY LIGHT BURNS FOR: 
JOHN AUBREY BICKLEY 

PRAYER AND LIFE WORKSHOPS 
At St. Paul’s Basilica 

A Prayer and Life Workshop is a service that helps us to 
learn how to deepen our prayer life. The sessions are 
very practical in character. By praying we learn to pray. 
Some of the topics cover God’s tenderness, forgiveness, 
loving like Jesus loved, Mary – a woman of faith and 
free to love. The sessions will be held on Wednesday 
evenings beginning on January 24th, 2018 at 7 p.m. The 
next session will be on Wednesday, January 31st. The 
sign up sheet is on the table to the right of the middle 
door.  

CONFIRMATION RITE OF ENROLLMENT
IN OUR CATHOLIC FAITH 

 
As we know there are Seven Sacraments. Three of 
the  Sacraments  are  called  Sacraments  of 
Belonging.  These  are  Baptism,  Eucharist  and 
Confirmation. This Sunday , January 28th at the 11 
a.m.  mass  our  Confirmation  Candidates  will  be 
formally enrolled in this preparation to receive the 
Holy  Spirit  on  Sunday  April  15th  as  conferred  by 
Bishop Kasun.  

Food Bank Change 
Effective January 31, 2018 
volunteers of St. Paul’s parish will be 
taking over the operation of the food 
bank. We wish to thank the 
dedicated members of the Society of 
Saint Vincent de Paul for all the time 
and effort they have contributed to 
the establishment and ongoing 
outreach of this program for over 30 
years.  

World Day for Consecrated Life 
January 28th, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. 

At St. Paul’s Basilica 
 

World Day for Consecrated Life will be celebrated in the 
Universal church on Friday, February 2, 2018 and in 
parishes on the weekend of January 27/28, 2018. Please 
pray for all those who have made commitments in the 
consecrated life, and be sure to thank them on their 
special day. May they continue to be inspired by Jesus 
Christ and respond generously to God’s gift of their 
vocation.  
 
All are welcome to come to a special Mass presided by 
Bishop Wayne Kirkpatrick on Sunday, January 28th, 2018 
at 3:00 p.m. at St. Paul’s Basilica to celebrate with and 
pray for these men and women religious who are such a 
vital and important part of the life and ministry of the 
Church in our Archdiocese.  

 

JANUARY 28, 2018 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrate Your Marriage with a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Weekend! 
March 2-4, 2018 

Four Points by Sheraton 
Argentia Rd., Mississaauga 

 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter is a weekend 

getaway that helps couples rediscover 
themselves as individuals and as a couple. 

The Weekend format helps couples 
communicate openly and honestly without 

group sharing, therapy or marriage 
counselling. 

For more information and applications, please 
go to www.wwme.org 

Or contact Gerard & Marge at 
gerard.marge@rogers.com 

Or (905) 792-1925 

Mary, Mother of God School  
Lecture Series 

Wednesday, February 7 at 7:00 p.m. 
Can one write as a Catholic today? Does it matter?  

Prof. Randy Boyagoda, Prof. Janine Langan, 
Alexandra Newman, and Prof. Stephen Tardif to 

explore these questions. Please join the discussion! 
Donations welcome. 

Charbonnel Lounge, Elmsley Hall 
St. Michael’s College, University of Toronto 

81 St. Mary St. 
(416) 531-7897 

www.marymotherofgodschool.org 

3rd Annual Band of Christian 
Brothers Men’s Conference 

Saturday, February 24, 2018 

With Hector Molina and  

Bishop of St. Catharines  

Gerard Bergie 

The theme of the event is 

“Manly Virtue” 

One day intensive men’s retreat 
consisting of spiritual talks, Mass, 
Adoration, Confession, fraternity 
and prayer. Great opportunity for 

men to grow in faith and virtue and 
to encourage each other in this 

pursuit. The day will strengthen men 
in their faith while challenging them 

to become the men God created 
them to be. There will be an 

opportunity to meet the speakers, 
visit booths showcasing local 

Catholic organizations/ministries, 
purchase Catholic items, Mass, 
Adoration and Confessions. For 

more information  

email info@serviamministries.com 

www.ServiamMinistries.com 

 
“Vocations Seeds” 

Provided by Serra Clubs of Toronto and  
Approved by the Office of Vocations 

 
Pray to know how God wants to use your talents 

and abilities. Could it be He is calling you to 
consider priesthood, religious life or deaconate? If 

God is calling you to be a priest, religious, or 
permanent deacon, call Fr. Chris Lemieux, 

Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 
Phone (416) 968-0997 

Email vocations@archtoronto.org 

Hawthorn Parents Speaker Series 
Presents: 

Josephine Lombardy, Ph.D. 
Youth: Identity, Community & Purpose 

In an Age of Social Media 
Tuesday, February 13th at 7:30 p.m. 

Please RSVP  
administration@hawthornschool.com 
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